
From: Brian Castadio [gvburrowsinc@att.net] 
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2013 2:49 PM 
To: Laws, Jeff 
Subject: request/date/estension 

Hey Jeff, was wondering if we here at G.V. Burrows Inc., if it would be possible to extend the 
period left for vacancy of the 416 property, due to be abandoned by 12/31/2013. We would 
graciously ask for an extension of 6 months or quite possibly 1 full year, we've ran into a couple 
of hang-ups, one being the state "CARB" division where approvals are under consideration. To 
be blunt and short too the point, we need more time. Things are moving ahead, just slower than 
anticipated. 
 We will only have 3tanks in operation after the first of the year and hopefully some time in the 
near future we will be completely finished with the downtown site. Construction is almost 
complete, other than the electrical and the moving of the last 3 tanks at the downtown yard. 
Would hope this does not cause much pain, as I know it is of short notice, was wondering if this 
could be placed on one of your next agenda's. feel free to forward this e-mail to board, if they 
care to discuss anything , my door is open to answer any questions that might arise. More apt to 
just be waiting for approval from state "CARB" division. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Brian S. Castadio, pres. 
 
Gary V. Burrows Inc. 
 


